Subject: Your request

Date: 2021-09-27 15:37

From: no-reply@sydney.edu.au
To

Dear-

Your request to discontinue your Doctor of Philosophy (Medicine) has
been approved. You will be withdrawn or discontinued [1] from any units
of study you were enrolled in, according to the relevant deadlines. If
you would like to return to study in future you will need to re-apply
for admission through Sydney Courses [2] or UAC.

Contact us if you would like information about this decision.
These changes may not be visible in Sydney Student immediately.
Contactus

If you have any questions, call us on 1800 SYD UNI (1800 793 864) or +61
2 8627 1444 (if outside Australia), or ask a question online [3].

The University of Sydney
sydney.edu.au [4]
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